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NOTIFICATION   

Phuentsholing Thromde is pleased to inform all the plot owners of Rinchending Local Area 

Plan that implementation of LAP will start soon. In order to carry out the implementation 

works; Thromde will engage a consultant to carry out the infrastructure design of the whole 

LAP for holistic development. As part of the implementation process, a public consultation 

meeting shall be conducted with all the plot owners of Rinchending LAP for the discussion 

and support during the implementation. This meeting aims to provide a comprehensive 

overview of the design plans and gather valuable insights, address any concerns, and 

collaboratively shape the future development of the Rinchending LAP.  

Therefore, all the land owners of Rinchending LAP are cordially invited to attend the 

consultation meeting scheduled on the 27th of January, 2025, at 2:30 PM in the Thromde 

Conference Hall. We strongly encourage all plot owners to attend and contribute to this vital 

development process. 

 

We look forward to your cooperation and presence in the meeting. 

 

 

 

Phuentsholing Thromde 


